Residential Trash Will Be Moving To Thursday!

Dear Customers,

Starting the week of September 12th residential trash will be moved from Wednesdays to Thursdays
(Commercial trash will remain the same). If you have any questions please call City Iall (775)726-3131.

Thank you,

City of Caliente

New Trash schedule:

Monday - Commercial

Thursday — Commercial & Residential



